
In 1988, there were 37 new acute lymphoblastic leukemia (ALL) patients for every 1 million Latino children in California and 
32 new ALL patients per 1 million non-Latino White kids.  For a particular year, each bed represents one extra new ALL 
patient per 1 million healthy kids (e.g., there were 14 extra new ALL patients per 1 million Latino kids in 2012 vs. in 1988). 

From 1988 to 2012, 
the rate of acute 
lymphoblastic 
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living in California,
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for White children.

are starting to add up.
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You Should Know:
Acute lymphoblastic leukemia rates are higher among Latino children in California than they are for non-Latino White
children and the gap in incidence between the two groups continues to widen. This graphic shows that, from 1988 to
2012, the rate of acute lymphoblastic leukemia increased by 35% among Latino children living in California (ages 0-
14). These trends implicate changing levels of environmental pollution as the likely cause of the growing gap in
leukemia rates between ethnicities – possibly in combination with underlying genetic differences.

LIKE OUR PAGE ON FACEBOOK:
@CIRCLE.UCB 
“UC Berkeley Children’s Environmental 
Health Center for Leukemia Research”

FOLLOW US ON TWITTER:
@CIRCLE_UCB 
“Leukemia Prevention”

VISIT OUR WEBSITES:
http://circle.berkeley.edu/
https://wspehsu.ucsf.edu/
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Environment (CIRCLE). The California Childhood Leukemia Study was also supported in part
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U61TS000238-04 from the Agency for Toxic Substances and Disease Registry (ATSDR). The
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) supports the PEHSU by providing partial funding
to ATSDR under Inter-Agency Agreement number DW-75-95877701-4.

DISCLAIMER:
The ideas and opinions expressed herein are those of the authors and do not necessarily
represent the official views of the ATSDR, EPA, or NIEHS. Endorsement of any product or
service mentioned by ATSDR, EPA, or NIEHS is not intended nor should it be inferred.
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